

1. Answer the following questions.

1. What's your name? _____
2. How old are you? _____
3. What do you like doing in your free time? _____
4. What did you do last weekend? _____
5. Are you going out for dinner tonight? _____
6. Do you have a healthy lifestyle? Why? _____
7. If you it rains this weekend, what will you do? _____

2. Put the verbs in brackets in the correct tense

When Francis Lee was a boy he 1) (want) to be an astronaut. He 2) (watch) TV one day in 1969 when he 3) (see) Neil Armstrong walk on the moon. Since then he 4) (always/dream) of doing the same. Every night when there is a full moon, he 5) (stare) up at it for hours and 6) (imagine) himself walking around on it. At the moment, however, he 7) (work) as a night-watchman at a meat factory. He 8) (do) the same job since he left school fifteen years ago, but he still hopes that one day his dream 9) (come) true. He 10) (hear) that in the 21st century they 11) (sell) tickets to fly to the moon. For this reason he 12) (save) half of his wages every month for the past two years.

3- Read the following article and do the exercises

Lupita's Day

Hello. My name is Lupita Gonzalez. I work in a large company in Monterrey, Mexico. We make bottles and cans for soft drinks. I am a secretary. I answer the telephone and take messages. I also use a fax machine and a computer. My first language is Spanish but sometimes I speak English. Many of our clients are from the United States. My supervisor is Mr. Torres. He is an engineer. I start work at 8:00. I usually drive to work. I have lunch from 1:00 to



2:00. I finish work at 5:30. I go home and help my mother prepare dinner. We have dinner at 9:00. After dinner I usually watch television a while. I usually go to bed at 11:00.

A. Are the following statements TRUE or FALSE?

1. Lupita works in a small company. (.....)
2. Lupita is an engineer. (.....)
3. Mr. Torres is Lupita's supervisor. (.....)
4. Lupita doesn't watch television. (.....)

B. Answer the following questions from the text:

1. How does Lupita go to work?

.....

2. Who lives with Lupita?

.....

3. What time does she leave her office?

.....

4. What does Mr. Torres do?

.....

4. Listen to Jake and Jackie talking about their families and answer the questions.

A) Tick on the name of the correct person

Who...	Jake	Jackie
is married?		
has one sister?		
has two children?		

B) Answer the questions:

1. How old is Jake? _____

2. What's the name of Jake's sister? _____

3. What do Jake's parents do? _____

1. What does Jackie do for a living? _____

2. What is the name of Jackie's husband? _____

3. How old is Jackie's daughter, Nina? _____

4. What is the name of Jackie's son? _____



Good luck!